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Portobello Primary School

Weekly Newsletter 

25th September 2015
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Achievement Assembly
This academic year we will be focussing on our Learning Powers in our Friday assemblies.  This week children have been awarded certificates for ‘Cooperation’! Well done to the following children:
Year 1: Joel Dickson Year 2: Chloe Porter Year 3: Millie Ramsbottom
Year 4: Taylor Lowery, Francesca Duffy, Max Muirhead, Alfie Pritchard, Alisha Armstrong, and Charlotte Morison

 Year 5: Dean Chipperfield Year 6: Joseph Lydon
Celebrating Attendance 
Well done Year 4 for best attendance this week!

Celebrating achievement **Blazing the Trail – Gold Award** 
Due to the outstanding hard work and commitment to sustaining a legacy from London 2012 Olympics and Paralympics Game, Portobello Primary received all 7 ‘BTT’ value marks in the last academic year and has achieved the Gold Kitemark as part of the Gateshead School Sports Partnership’s London Legacy Programme, Blazing the Trail.  

We were one of only twenty-seven school to achieve Gold from the eighty Gateshead schools who took part. 

This demonstrates our commitment to allowing all of our children to be the very best they can be in sport, fair play, fitness and health.
Thank you to all the children and staff, particulalry Miss Pendleton, who show the following values so clearly in all that they do: excellence, respect, friendshi[p, equality, determinstaion, courage and inspiration. 
MacMillan Coffee Morning

The final total money raised for our MacMillan Coffee Morning is £225.  Thank you!

 yo

The Dahlicious Dress Up Dayr 
Thanks to everyone for dressing up today.   You all looked fantastic!  We rasied £105.70.  All money raised will be given to Roald Dahl’s Marvellous Children’s Charity which supports families living in poverty while caring for a seriouisly ill child.  THANK YOU
Fabulous Footballers 
Well done to our Football Team who won 4-1, 4-1, 3-0 in their recent matches!

**Gateshead Volunteer of the Year – we need your support!**
We are delighted to inform you that Vi Symons our Vice chair of Governors has been nominated for the above award and we would love to see her hard work for Portobello recognised publicly.

Vi has provided invaluable support, guidance and advice to all the Governors, staff and wider school community for many years.  Vi has driven and helped raise the school’s Ofsted rating from “Satisfactory” to “Good school with outstanding features”.  Although she has recently undergone major surgery and long period of recuperation, she has still managed to offer her relentless and unerring support (even from her hospital bed!). 

You can cast your vote by going on line at www.gateshead.gov.uk/gatesheadawards 

The deadline for votes is Friday 9 October 2015 – please join us in voting and spread the word to friends and family.
Dates for your diary:
Wednesday 30 September Parents Reading Workhop for Reception Class
Thursday 1 October 4.30pm PICs meeting
Thursday 8 October 9.30am KS1 Harvest Festival (details to follow)
Friday 9 October 9.30am KS2 Harvest Festival (details to follow) 
Thursday 8 October 3.30pm Movie Night (details attached) Y1 – Y6
Tuesday 13 October Open Afternoon for prospective parents 1.30pm until 3pm

Thursday 16 October Open Afternoon for prosective parents 1.30pm until 3pm
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Tuesday 20 October Flu Vaccination for Y1 – Y6
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